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A letter from the desk of Administration 

 

 

 

Resident of the month  

 

Peak Performer of the month 

 

 

       

 Sheila Williams is our Peak Performer for May 

              
Sheila was born and raised in Buffalo and attended Buffalo schools. Before 

joining Brompton’s housekeeping team for the last three years, she had her 

own day care center in her home. Sheila raised eight children, five of her  

children were adopted from foster care. Now she has ten grandchildren and 

two great grandchildren! Sheila enjoys the residents and staff and connecting 

with their families. She is a team player, helping wherever needed, always 

friendly and accommodating. Outside of Brompton, Sheila enjoys traveling, 

gardening, bike riding, walking and action movies. 
 

Congratulations! 

 

Ruth Frisch is our Resident of the Month for  May 
 

 

Ruth was born and raised in Buffalo and went to School 23. She graduated 

from the Kelly business school. Ruth work as an admissions clerk in a      

hospital for 23 years and also as a bus aide in Grand Island. She married and 

had three children. Some of Ruth’s favorite activities are Bingo, music, cards, 

and watching old movies. She enjoyed traveling all over the world. Ruth has 

lived at Brompton Heights for nine years. She has made many friends with 

her sparkling personality. 
                                                                          Congratulations!                                                                                                                               

 

Greetings to All -  

 

Well, so much for a snow-free April, as well I was reminded today that it snowed last Mothers Day. Let’s hope history doesn’t repeat itself. 

We are nearing our completion of carpet and paint renovations in the common areas around the facility and will be installing permanent 

room number & name plaques shortly – they will be larger in size and more easily identifiable. 

We want to hear from you!  Starting May 1st, we will have a suggestion box in the Grande Lobby available to residents, family, and staff to 

offer up any concerns, comments, or ideas you would like us to discuss and potentially implement at Brompton Heights.  

Happy Mothers Day! 

 

Brian Reader 

Administrator 



Fun Times 

Residents 
 

Lynn Boehmer                                 5/5 

Mary Martin                                     5/6 

Ann Nieswiadomy                           5/14 

Ruth Frisch                                      5/19 

Charles Mahaney                            5/26 

Mildred Mack                                  5/26                                                            

 

News You Can Use 

Happy Birthday to everyone born in May 

Co-Workers 

 
Wayne Hooper Jr                   5/8 

Shamika  Ceasar                    5/14 

Unique Franklin                    5/19 

Terrin Jackson                       5/19 

Kiarra Newton                        5/28 

Lee Ashley                               5/31 

 

 

 

• We will have a scenic ride May 12, at 1:30, sign up in recreation. 

 

• Ice cream parlor is now OPEN on Mondays,  Wednesdays & Saturdays 2:15 - 3pm 

 

• Morning exercise at 10am in the rec room is a great way to start your day! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Management Team 

 
Administrator 

Brian Reader 

Breader@bromptonheights.com 

  
 

Business Office Manager 

Joe Raimondo 

Jraimondo@bromptonheights.com 

 
 

Director of Personal Care 

 
 

Asst. Director of Personal Care 

Tamara Robinson 

trobinson@bromptonheights.com 

 
 

Case Manager 

Carol Poole 

Cpoole@bromptonheights.com 

 
Recreation 

Recreation@bromptonheights.com 

 

 

Sales & Marketing Director 

Amy Smith 

ASmith@bromptonheights.com 

 

 

Culinary Director 

Mark Graham 

Mgraham@bromptonheights.com 

 

 

 

Maintenance Director 

John Szymkowiak 

Jszymkowiak@bromptonheights.com 

 

 

 

Housekeeping/Laundry  

housekeeping@bromptonheights.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


